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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
05-08-12 

YOUTH SAFETY NIGHT AT THE AUBURN MALL 
 

Auburn Police Department is partnering with the Maine Bureau of  Highway Safety to bring 
Youth Safety Night to the Auburn Mall on Friday, May 11, 2012 from 5:00pm to 9:00pm. 

The National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) and the National 
Organizations for Youth Safety (NOYS) has designated the month of  May as National 
Youth Traffic Safety Month. 
 
National Youth Traffic Safety Month addresses the number one cause of  death for youth in 
our country and around the world: traffic related crashes.  Many of  these crashes are caused 
by avoidable behavior. 
 
Working together we can increase awareness among youth and communities regarding steps 
we can take to increase traffic safety and reduce the loss of  more young lives to traffic 
crashes. 

There will be several displays as well as the Seatbelt Convincer, Roll-over Simulator and two 
Driving Simulators. Please join us as we educate our youth on traffic safety. 

 

 
  

Contact Information
Deputy Chief  Jason Moen 333-6650 ext. 2051 


	For Immediate Press Release
	Youth Safety Night at the Auburn Mall

